Coastal Together













Bacton Primary		
David Hopkins		



Abi Howett

Mundesley Junior

Emie Croft

Cantley Primary

Lucy Daisley-Cramp

Freethorpe Primary

Juliette Branch

Robbie Houghton

Horning Primary
Steph Harvey

Executive Partnership Head - Simon Wakeman - exechead@coastalfederation.com

Chairs of Governors - Annie Edwards chairofgovs@coastalfederation.com and Bruce Gordon brucewgordon@hotmail.com

6 July 2021

Dear Parents

Safeguarding

Safeguarding children is one of the most important aspects of what we all do at school and to do it properly takes a considerable amount of time. We are going to increase our capacity in this area and have recruited Trish Webster to be our new Safeguarding Practitioner. She will deal with all of the day to day aspects of safeguarding across the three schools at Coastal. She will also act as Miss Howett's Personal Assistant, who is taking on the role of Head of Schools (MIJS) from September.

From Monday 12th July Mrs Webster will commence her role. This will mean that her current role of School Secretary at MIJS will be filled by Mrs Duckmanton. Charlotte is relocating to North Norfolk and is very much looking forward to joining the team at the Coastal Together federation, so if you phone MIJS before the end of the term, you will likely be speaking to her!

Mrs Webster is Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) trained and will be working alongside Heads of School of MIJS and Bacton, directly supporting the safeguarding of your children. As well as this new appointment is the role of Senior DSL, which Miss Peck from Bacton Primary will be the holder of. Amongst other things Miss Peck will oversee the training of all staff across the six schools of the The Coastal Together federation on all things safeguarding related.

We hope that this increased capacity will ensure that the needs of your children are well supported.

Simon Wakeman

Executive head